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October 7, 2024 
 

Notice of the October Board of Trustees Meeting 
 

The October 10, 2024 Library Board of Trustees Meeting 
has been cancelled. 

  
 
 

Any person wishing to appeal any decision made by the trustees at this meeting will 
need a record of the proceedings.  For that purpose such person may need to ensure 
that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which would include the testimony 
and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. 
 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special 
accommodations to participate in this proceeding due to a disability as defined by ADA 
may arrange for reasonable accommodations by contacting the Director’s Office on the 
fifth floor of the Main Library in person or by phone at 407.835.7611 at least two days 
prior to the meeting. 
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